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Quincy Miller

From: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 10:04 AM
To: Quincy Miller
Subject: RE: PAR25-06 Draft Conditions

Sorry, I forgot.  I like to give 30 days first.  Then if another 30 days is needed then I will give that at that time.   
 
At this time, we would like to request a 30-day time extension to the 120-day state mandated decision date.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Brandie Dalton 
Land-Use Planner 
Multi/Tech Engineering Services, Inc 
1155 SE 13th Street 
Salem, Oregon 97302 
(503) 363-9227 
 
 
 

From: Quincy Miller <qmiller@cityofsalem.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 9:52 AM 
To: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net> 
Subject: RE: PAR25-06 Draft Conditions 
 
Thanks! Also, can you confirm that a 60-day extension has been granted for this application? I know in a previous 
email that you stated you wouldn’t mind granting the extension after knowing the reasoning behind it, but I just 
want to confirm for our records, thanks! 
 
Quincy Miller | 503-584-4676 
City of Salem | Community Planning and Development Department | Planning  
 

From: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net>  
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 4:24 PM 
To: Quincy Miller <qmiller@cityofsalem.net> 
Cc: Comfort Homes, LLC <comforthomespnw@gmail.com>; Aaron Panko <APanko@cityofsalem.net> 
Subject: RE: PAR25-06 Draft Conditions 
 
Thank you.  We will look these over and get back to you.  
 

From: Quincy Miller <qmiller@cityofsalem.net>  
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 4:14 PM 
To: Brandie Dalton <BDalton@mtengineering.net> 
Cc: Comfort Homes, LLC <comforthomespnw@gmail.com>; Aaron Panko <APanko@cityofsalem.net> 
Subject: PAR25-06 Draft Conditions 
 


